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29/04/2021  08:47:562021/1954/PVL OBJ Gamages TA We are representatives of Gamages Estate who houses over 1000 residents which reside above Bounce and 

we are strongly opposed to this ridiculous application. Although the application shows that the space between 

the chairs and the rental bikes docking station is 2 metres, when a bike is being taken from it's docking, this 

will reduce the space to nothing. This is a part of Holborn which has a very high footfall even at this time and 

these bikes are being hired all the times of day and night. The pavement is nowhere wide enough for 

pedestrians to be able to walk along if the licence is granted. We have had noise problems with Bounce in the 

past and this will only make matters worse. Also, a number of the residents of Gamages estate have brought 

to the attention of Bounce previously that the entranceways to the estate are used as public lavatories once 

Bounce has closed it's doors. We are very concerned that this will happen again with this application. The 

residents of Gamages estate already have the hassle of walking past patrons of Bounce queuing outside the 

premises and if the application is granted will have the extra inconvenience of having to walk past tables and 

chairs, waiters/waitresses and security.
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